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12.03.24 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
As some of you may be aware, on Friday 15th March 2024, it is Comic Relief (Red Nose Day). Comic 
Relief is a charity committed to supporting vulnerable people and communities in the UK and 
internationally with a vision to create a just world free from poverty. Lyon Park Primary School will be 
supporting this through holding a fundraising day on Friday. Our School Councillors will be helping us to 
organise this day. 
 

Comic Relief Fundraiser 
On Friday 15th March 2024, we will be raising money for Comic Relief. 

These are some of the things we will be doing to raise money… 
 

• Selling red noses for £2.00 
 
 
 
 
 
• Non-uniform day wearing red and having crazy hair for £1.00 

 
Prizes for the funniest hairstyles! 

 
• Cake / Bun / Biscuit sales – starting from 30p each. 

 
COMPETITIONS 
• Children must design their own Red Nose at home; be as creative as you can be and we would like to 

encourage parents / carers to help support the children with this. You must bring your Red Nose to 

http://www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk/
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school on Friday and keep in your classrooms. The winners will receive a special prize and these will 
be announced in assembly. 

• Children are to write a mini saga (story) of exactly 100 words including a Red Nose. Winners will 
receive a prize and will be announced next week. 

 
All the money raised by the Lyon Park Primary will be sent in to Comic Relief, which will then help many 
poor and disadvantaged people in the UK and the world’s poorest communities. We believe that every 
penny can help and therefore, if you would like to donate any additional money towards this charity, 
please hand this into the school office. We shall announce the total for the day in our next newsletter. 

 
During the day, children will have the opportunity to look at some videos as to how this money impacts 
on a number of lives. We look forward to seeing everybody participating, having fun and raising lots of 
money along the way. As always, we thank you in advance for your ongoing support. 

 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms T K Bhambra & School Council 
(Headteacher)  

 

Let’s do something funny to raise money! 
 

http://www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk/

